
Questions? Contact Peggy Brown mbrown@spfk12.org or Deb Lambert parkptapres@gmail.com. 

Park Teachers & Staff 
Support the PTA

Quick & EZ 
Join On-line at our PTA ‘Store’ 

Also found on the Park PTA Website 

https://parkmiddleptanj.memberhub.store
Membership dues are just $10 per adult and (along with additional 
donations) are used to fund: 
• author visits 
• cultural arts assemblies 
• class trips 
• socials for each grade 
• school beautification projects 
• scholarships and more…

No Surprises!  Whether or not you become a member (of course we hope you do), you are 
welcome and encouraged to subscribe to the Park PTA weekly newsletter.  Stay informed of 
what parents are hearing each week.  The newsletter is distributed each Wednesday.  


Three ways to sign-up:


-go to the Park PTA Website - You’ll find the newsletter link on the ‘PTA Menu’ page-


-send an email to parkschoolnews@yahoo.com


-have a friend forward you a copy of the newsletter and click on ‘subscribe’

Name  ___________________________________________________________

Grade/Subject or Title________________________________________________

Email____________________________________________________________

Total amount enclosed ($10 per adult membership) $ __________________

ONLY complete the form below if you prefer paying by check over paying on-line.  Please 
make checks payable to Park Middle School PTA. Drop this information in the PTA bin 
located in the main office and note: “PTA Membership” on the.envelope.

WIN!!!  Teachers -Join before the 

Teachers’ Convention and you could win 

one of several gift cards being raffled. 
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